
AMHERST YOUTH HOCKEY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES 

May 7, 2013 
 

The General Board of Directors of Amherst Youth Hockey Inc. held a board meeting on May 7, 2013 as a 
part of its Annual Meeting of the Membership. President Steve Ferenczy, noting that a quorum was present, 
called the meeting to order at 7:15 PM. 
 
Correspondence: None 
 
Approval of Minutes: None 
 
President Ferenczy extended Thank You’s to Renae Gattozzi, Sue & Pete Marchant, and David Braunstein. 
 
Moment of Silence in memory of Robert Hayman 
 
Motion to Suspend balance of meeting by Ferenczy. Second Schell. APPROVED. 
 
Motion to adjourn Schreck; Second; Schell APPROVED. 
 
 
7:25 PM 
 

 
Next Meeting: TBD 
 
 
 
 
 


